
Maidstone Road – The road will be closed from Saturday 16th March, all weekend and into next 
week, but will be downgraded to traffic lights when safe to do so. This is to repair the culvert 
which has collapsed.   

Hampstead Lane – Closed from Maidstone Road to Station Road from Tuesday 19th March for 
up to 3 days for resurfacing. 

 


